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Happy Fall!  We love 
this time of year. Fall is 

a great educational time 
for kids.  The trees are 
changing colors and 
everyone is excited for 
the fall holidays.  We will 
be focusing only on the 
fun parts of Halloween 
and stay away from 
anything scary!  
 

 

 
 

*Your child can wear 
their Halloween 
costume on Halloween! 
Please also send a 
change of clothes to 
change into later in the 
day. 
 
*Please no weapons or 
scary/gory costumes. 
 
*If you haven't seen 
your child's pictures 
from picture day, please 
stop by the office to take 
a look! 
 

*Please check your child 
in and out each day at 
the checkout computer. 
 
*sick children must be 
symptom free for 24 
hours  
before returning to child 
care.  If we send your 
child home, they cannot 
return the next day. 
 
* As the weather gets 
colder please remember 
to send a jacket with 
your child.  We will 
continue to play outside 
each day. 
 
*Please bring spare 
clothing for your child 
and update the spare 
clothing they have at 
Active Minds to fit the 
fall weather. 
 

Date Night 

 

October date night is 
October 13th.  Please 
remember that payment 
is due at the time of 
registration and is non-
refundable.  Cash only 
please.  The cost is 
$20.00 for the first child 
and $15.00 for the 
second child. 

 

Upcoming Birthdays: 

 

 
October 2 – Emery 
October 4 - Kolton K 
October 5 – Rory 
October 5 -Miss Berkley 
October 5 -Luke 
October 10 - Miss 
Michelle 
October 6 - Caden 
October 10 – Jett 
October 12 - James 
October 13 - Briella 
October 14 -Sawyer 
October 20 - Miss 
Kaycee 
October 24 - Lorenzo 
October 25 - Jai 
October 31 - Jackson 
Classroom News! 

 

Infant Room 

 
 

We are at the season 
when we start to see a 
lot of illness.  Please 
keep your infant home if 
they have a fever or 
anything else 
contagious.  Please let 
us know if your child is 
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diagnosed with RSV, 
hand, foot and mouth, or 
croup.  We like to inform 
families that the illness 
has been in the room 
and to watch for 
symptoms in their child.  
We will not share which 
child has been ill.   
 
Toddler 

Room

 
We have fun things 
happening in the toddler 
room!  We are working 
on curriculum boxes 
with fun activities for 
every week.  we have 
implemented these in 
our preschool rooms 
and the kids love seeing 
what fun things they 
have for the week. 
 
Book orders are due 
October 13th.  Our 
classroom code is 
GPBVV  
 

  

Preschool Room 

 
 
October is a fun month 
full of great Halloween 
activities.  The 4 year 
old  preschool classes 

get to go on a field trip 
to the pumpkin patch to 
pick out a pumpkin and 
see a working farm!  
Miss Alison's class will 
go on Friday, October 
26th at 10:00 and Miss 
Megan's class with go 
on Thursday, October 
25th at 11:30..  Please 
have your child to Active 
Minds by 9:30 and wear 
close toed shoes and 
bring a jacket.   Parents 
and siblings are 
welcome to attend.  
More information will 
come home as your 
child’s field trip gets 
closer.   
 
The preschoolers will 
also be having 
Halloween parties in 
their class.  They can 
wear their Halloween 
costumes on Halloween. 
We will also be trick or 
treating to the local 
businesses in our 
business park.  Please 
do not send any treats 
or candy with your child 
on Halloween.  We will 
provide everything they 
need for a fun party! 
 
Book orders are due 
October 13th. Our online  
code is GPBVV. 

 
 

Before and After 

School 

 
 

There is no school 
October 4th, 5th or 6th, 
so we will be doing fun 
field trips on these days.  
 
October 4th - Bowling 
October 5th- planet kids 
12:30 -wear socks 
October 6th - Movies 
Incredibles 2 
 
October 25th-Grinkers 
October 26th- 
Farmstead 
 
Please have your child 
arrive by 9:30 each 
morning if they are 
going on the field trips. 
 
 
 

 

 


